UNITED STATES
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20545

Docket No. sp-289

April 17, 1971

Surgeon Gereral, U. S. Public Health Servicze
Department of Health, Education, and Welfare
Attention: Nuclear Facility Anmalysis Section
1901 Chapman Avenue

Rockvilie, Maryland 20852

Dear Sir:

In accordance with the understandings reached August 1, 1961,
between the Atomic Energy Commission and the Department of
Health, Education, and Welfare, enclosed for your information
are the following documents:

METROPCLITAN FDISON COMPANY ET AL
(Three Mile Island Nuclesr Station, Unit 1)

A endment No. 19 dated April 15, 1971, to the application for
licenses.
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Sincerely yours,

Richard C. DeYoung, (A/é‘sistz. Directer

for Pressurized Water Reactors
Division of Reactor Licensing
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